
 

 

 

May 25, 2009 

 

Media Advisory: Commissioner Wells Available to the Media 

 

 

The Hon. Robert Wells, Q. C., Commissioner of the Inquiry into Matters Respecting Helicopter 

Passenger Safety for Workers in the Newfoundland and Labrador Offshore Area, will hold a media 

availability at 3:30 p.m. today (Monday, May 25). The availability will take place at 36 Quidi Vidi 

Road, Innovative Dispute Resolution Centre (the green building located behind Caledonia Place - the 

former St. Joseph’s Church). 

 

Further, Commissioner Wells advises that the official communications and media consulting firm for 

the Commission is Pilot° Communications.   Pilot’s role with the Commission begins effective 

immediately.      

All communications and media questions or issues can be directed to Carmel Turpin at the contact 

information listed below.   
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Media contact: 

 

Carmel Turpin 

Vice-President Communications and Client Services 

Pilot° Communications 

(709) 753-0794 

(709) 682-2292 

cturpin@pilotcom.ca 

 

 


